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ROSALIND 
 
Rosalind is a mare who boasts extremely rare credentials. She’s not only a grade one winner, 
but she is also a grade one performer on dirt, turf and all-weather surfaces, and a grade one 
performer at two, three and four. She is by one of the most accomplished sons of the breed-
shaping sire, Unbridled, from a remarkable tap-root family, and is offered in foal to one of 
the world’s most sought after sires. 
 
At two Rosalind was rated higher on the Experimental Free Handicap than all but the 
division’s Eclipse Award winner, She’s a Tiger and the Breeders’ Cup Juvenile Fillies (gr. I) 
scorer Rio Antonia.  That rating was earned after a season in which Rosalind’s first four starts 
brought a debut victor;, a third to Champion Untapable and Stonetastic in the Pocahontas 
Stakes (gr. II); a second in the Alcibiades Stakes (gr. I); and third in the Breeders’ Cup Juvenile 
(gr. I). Rosalind’s Breeders’ Cup effort was particularly commendable.  A bad break relegated 
her to the back of the ten horse field, but she recovered in style to finish a fast-diminishing ½ 
length behind She’s a Tiger and Rio Antonia. Among those in the beaten field of remarkable 
depth were Untapable, grade one winners Sweet Reason, Artemis Agrotera and Secret 
Compass, and grade two winners  Designer Legs and Concave. 
 
At three, Rosalind gained a well-deserved grade one victory, in the Ashland Stakes (gr. I).  
With grade one performances to her name on dirt and all-weather surfaces at two and 
three, Rosalind demonstrated her talents on the turf at four.  The highlight of a fine 
campaign was a decisive victory over a field that was headlined by classic winner Beauty 
Parlor and by Riposte – a three-time group/graded winner in Europe and North America – in 
the Sheepshead Bay Stakes (gr. II). She also took second in the Suwannee River Stakes (gr. 
III), and third in the E.P. Taylor Stakes (gr. I) and La Prevoyante Handicap (gr. III).  
 
Rosalind is by the exceptionally well-bred Unbridled stallion, Broken Vow. The sire of more 
than 60 stakes winners, Broken Vow is responsible for other grade one winners Unbridled 
Belle, Cotton Blossom and Sassy Image. Broken Vow is also making a very promising start to 
his career as a broodmare sire, his daughters having already produced Champion Sprinter 
Runhappy, grade one winner Hampton Court, and graded scorers Stays in Vegas and Big 
World. 
 
Rosalind is a three-quarters sister to the stakes placed American Diva, and to the dam of 
stakes winner Spooled. Her granddam, Ventured, a half-sister to multiple grade one winner 
Life’s Hope and multiple stakes winner Little Happiness, is out of the remarkable foundation 
mare, Tim Marie. To date, Tim Marie  is ancestress of no less than 38 stakes winners, 16 of 
them graded, including in addition to Rosalind and Life’s Hope, Champion and classic winner 
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Rising Romance; Champion Able One; classic winner Rebel Raider; classic winner A Little Kiss; 
Golden Slipper (gr. I) heroine Mossfun; and three-time grade one winner Shamekha.  Tim 
Marie’s granddam, Marguery – a sister to both U.S. Triple Crown hero Gallant Fox and 
English Champion Two-Year-Old Foxborough – is also ancestress of such as the World 
Champion Treve, the great mare Triptych, the dual classic winning Generous, and Champion 
Moonlight Cloud. 
 
Rosalind is offered carrying a foal by War Front. One of the world’s most sought after 
stallions, War Front has sired 53 stakes winners in his first seven crops, including European 
Champion Older Horse Declaration of War, European Champion Two-Year-Old Air Force 
Blue, and group and grade one winners The Factor, Data Link, Avenge, War Command, Lines 
of Battle, Jack Milton, Summer Soiree, Hit It A Bomb and Peace And War. The foal from this 
mating will be bred on the War Front/Unbridled cross that has already produced three 
stakes winners, including millionaire Warning Flag, and group winners War Dispatch and 
Intelligence Cross. 

 


